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New Delhi, the 29™" Novemnber,2013
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Shpr’Deepak Sethi,

02, Jacaranda, Nyati Estate,
Mohammedwadi,

Pune — 411 060,

Sub: Application under the RTI Act, 2005 regarding Delhi Police
‘Act.

Sir,

1 am directed to refer to your application dated 04.07.2013 and
your appeal dated 09.11.2013 made under the RTI Act, 2005 on the
above subject. In this regard it is mentioned that your original
application dated 04.07.2013 was not received 1in this Section,
hence, there is delay in providing the information.

2. So far as, UTL Desk of MHA is concerned, the matter regarding
formulation of New Delhi Police Bill is presently under active
consideration in consultation with Ministry of Law and Justice,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Delhi Police and other agencies and as such
we are unable to provide any further information in this regard.

3. The delay in providing the information is deeply regretted, |
hope the above satisfies your query. Further your appeal dated
09.11.2013 is also being submitted to the appellate authority.

4. The name and address of the Appellate authority in terms of
Section 19 of the RTI Act, 2005 is Shri Igbal Singh Chahahl, Joimnt
Secretary{UT), MHA, North Block, New Delhi.
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CSpy for information to: SO (UTP), MHA.
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